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Welcome to the first edition of 2025 of the PFL 
Connect newsletter! Here we cover the latest 
developments, achievements, milestones and news of 
the Parent-friendly Label program. The Parent-friendly 
Label is a voluntary workplace award program aimed 
at shifting work-culture across the UAE by specifying a 
set of criteria organizations can adopt in order to be 
recognized by the Abu Dhabi Early Childhood 
Authority (ECA), for their parent-friendly policies, 
practices, and work culture.
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The check-in sessions are scheduled with 
organizations one year after earning their label to 
assess the organizations’ policy modifications or new 
additions since earning the Label. The sessions are 
designed to provide support to organizations in 
maintaining and enhancing their commitment to the 
Label.

During these individual sessions, Label Earners have 
shared some of their recent changes and policy 
updates since earning the label, including enhanced 
policies in relation to parental leaves that were 
implemented by Tappy Toes Nursery, Visa Middle 
East, Chalhoub Group, and Nabta Health. Four 
organizations have introduced new or enhanced 
existing childcare support; LinkedIn, Nestle’ Middle 
East, Novartis Middle East, and Nabta Health.  As for 
flexible arrangements, Bain & Co and Nabta Health 
have enhanced their policies, allowing more flexibility 
for their parent-employees.

PFL Concludes the Check-in Sessions
with Cycle 2 Parent-friendly Label Earners

A session is
conducted

Provide feedback
Check

recommendations status

Through a structured conversation, 
questions were asked to Label Earners 
to keep track of changes and progress

Data is collected

After 1 year

Each organization
has a check-in

Organizations earn
the label for 2 years

Face-to-face, virtually to assess 
any changes /enhancements, 
and validation point on Label 

retention for another year

Review recommendations from 
Cycle 2 feedbackreport, to 

trackprogress and ensure alignment

Feedback is provided to ensure 
they maintain/ progress in the PFL 

journey and track their progress



ّ 2025

.ً

ّ
ّ

ً
ُ

ّ

In February 2025, the Parent-friendly Label team 
successfully organized the PFL Connect session, 
bringing together PFL team members and active PFL 
earners with the aim to encourage engagement, foster 
knowledge and insights exchange. 

This informative session was joined by label earner 
representatives from Emirates Nature- WWF, Brain & 
Co, Nabta Health, Nestle’ Middle East, Novartis Middle 
East, Chalhoub Group, Visa Middle East, and LinkedIn 
were the participating organizations who had the 
opportunity to get to share their most impactful family 
activities and initiatives.

Early Childhood Development experts at Abu Dhabi 
Early Childhood Authority (ECA) held an interactive 
session highlighting the importance of parents' 
well-being, providing knowledge on child development, 
and addressing social and economic pressures that 
impact parenting. The session offered an in-depth 
exploration of the key challenges that were identified 
across the ecosystem and the strategic objectives that 
were formulated to address these challenges. These 
challenges were identified based on two surveys 
conducted to better understand the knowledge, 
attitudes and practices of parents, caregivers and 
practitioners.

Showcasing leading practices, Magdalena Tayoun, 
Associate Head of People and Culture at Emirates 
Nature-WWF, a PFL Plus earner, shared the 
organization’s parent-friendly policies, including 
flexible work arrangements, prioritizing parents in 
annual leave scheduling, sick leave requests during 
children's illnesses and more. In addition, Tayoun 
highlighted the positive impact of these policies on 
employees’ well-being, productivity, and talent 
attraction. 
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The participants from label earners also shared their 
leading policies and best practices, including 
enhanced paternity leave, comprehensive flexible 
working policies, and community support for new 
mothers and mothers of children of determination. 
They also underlined the importance of formalizing 
policies and tracking KPIs to measure the impact of 
these initiatives and policies. 

The session also entailed an overview of the Cycle 2 
check-in sessions from the evaluator team, who 
emphasized the importance of tracking KPIs and 
preparing for the upcoming check-ins by reviewing 
feedback reports and gathering relevant data. 

PFL Connect Session Organized to Foster
Knowledge and Exchange Insights  

Click here to watch

https://www.instagram.com/reel/DJG3kjtPJKU/?igsh=MWR5eTd2d2l6bnRlcg==


PFL Participates in the International
Breastfeeding Summit  

In April, we participated in the International 
Breastfeeding Summit, a pioneering platform focused 
on maternal health, lactation science, and workplace 
support for breastfeeding mothers. The summit brings 
together researchers, innovators, policymakers, and 
breastfeeding mothers to exchange knowledge, 
expertise, and inspiring stories.

We delivered a keynote speech, titled “Breaking 
Barriers: Addressing workplace challenges for Nursing 
Mothers,” where we gave an overview of the program 
and showcased the impact achieved so far. The 
keynote also addressed PFL’s policies in support to 
breastfeeding mothers, common misconceptions and 
stigmas around breastfeeding at work, in addition to 
the role of managers and HR in enforcing policies for 
new mothers.

The session concluded with engaging and insightful 
interaction from the audience, sparking thoughtful 
discussions and generating further interest and 
enquiries about the program. 

Link to the video

At the International Breastfeeding Summit, 
we reinforced the Parent-friendly Label (PFL) 
program’s vision to inspire a movement toward 
inclusive and supportive workplaces. We 
encouraged organizations to adopt practices 
and a framework that supports working 
parents. This platform is instrumental in 
raising awareness on this crucial topic of 
maternal and child wellbeing, mobilizing support 
for working mothers to transform the UAE’s 
workplaces into a supportive parent-friendly 
environment.

Ayesha Hamad Al Hosani, Programs Specialist 
at the Abu Dhabi Early Childhood Authority

https://www.instagram.com/p/DIV97Gzvr3F/


Best practice By Parent-friendly Label
Earners to Support Breastfeeding Employees  

Understanding the importance of breastfeeding in the 
early stages of child life, PFL program assesses 
breastfeeding as one of the mandatory criteria under 
the Family Care pilar. To meet this criterion, 
organizations must demonstrate that their new mother 
employees are able to take paid breaks from work to 
pump or nurse their baby while also providing a private 
and hygienic maternity space with storage facilities, 
power, microwave, seating and baby change facilities. 
Additional support may include a lactation specialist, 
hospital-grade pumps, sanitation supplies, fresh 
towels, lockers, parenting books, a wireless speaker, 
window access, WiFi, and charging stations.

Employees working in organizations who earned the 
PFL have benefited from this specific criterion with 
mothers expressing how it helped their motherhood 
journey.   

Giving mothers the support they need to continue 
nursing their children and providing a suitable 
environment for them, contributes towards 
empowering them, strengthening family ties, and 
investing in a healthier future for all.  

 

“I am a relatively recent mother, and the flexible 
working policy has been key to my wellbeing and my 
ability to be a working parent since the day I returned 
to work from maternity leave.  At first, it allowed me to 
keep up with breastfeeding, which was very 
important to me.”

Nada Boutros Nada Boutros who is the Chief 
Legal Officer at Chalhoub Group, stated that 

“Bain Middle East policies have supported me 
throughout my journey as a parent – from (pre) 
pregnancy: amazing healthcare benefits, a focus on 
wellness and extended maternity leave; to supporting 
my return to work in a part time capacity after 
delivery; to my transition back to full time as my 
children started school.”

Another testimony was by Elizabeth Williamson, 
the Recruiting Director at Bain & Company who said,



Judging Panel Meeting for Cycle 3
Label Earners 

The Judging Panel meeting for Cycle 3 took place in 
January 2025 in Abu Dhabi. Esteemed judges from 
government entities across the UAE along with the 
PFL team convened over a two-day workshop, where 
they thoroughly reviewed and evaluated the 
applications submitted for Cycle 3, assessing 
applicants’ commitment to implementing and 
sustaining parent-friendly practices.

The Panel carefully selected the winning applications, 
with the new earners in Cycle 3 set to be announced 
soon, revealing the new Label Earners who are joining 
the movement of enhancing the well-being of parents 
in the UAE. Stay tuned for the announcement 
 

‘Latest Resources from the Abu Dhabi 
Early Childhood Authority’

Check out the Future Foresight Report of multiple 
changing megatrends in early childhood produced 
by Abu Dhabi Early Childhood Authority (ECA) 

Follow us on socials

Click HERE to read the full report.

  

If you are interested in sharing your story to be 
featured in the upcoming newsletter, get in touch 
with us on pfl@eca.gov.ae 

https://eca.gov.ae/future-foresight/
https://eca.gov.ae/ar/future-foresight/
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